




Attention 9th, 10th and 11th 

graders.....Chromebooks and Chromebook 

chargers will be collected Friday afternoon after 

the 7th period final exam in homeroom. Please 

don't forget to bring both items.  Students will be 

billed $25 for missing chargers.

Seniors, Your chromebook and chromebook

chargers will be collected next Tuesday afternoon at 

graduation practice. 



Wendy’s in Harrison is 

hiring now and over the 

summer.  Just stop by to 

apply anytime.  Call 513-

367-2886 and ask for Roger 

if you have any questions.




